

laig Bold Room

October 19, 2018

VIA Email: dburesh@kymea.org

Mr. Doug Buresh, President and CEO Kentucky Municipal Energy Agency

RE: FPB Representatives to KyMEA

Dear Mr. Buresh:

At the October 16, 2018 Board meeting the FPB Board of Directors appointed FPB's General Manager, Gary Zheng as FPB's Director Representative to KyMEA. Gary Zheng has authorized that Vent Foster will continue as FPB's alternate representative to KyMEA.

Sincerely,

Anna Marie Pavlik Rosen

FPB Board Chair

kp cc:

Charles Musson (via email)

Gary Zheng, P.E., Ph.D., General Manager FPB